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Product Obsolescence Notification 

 PON#: PON-20231130-F01A1 
Issue Date: November 30, 2023 

Revised date (Add AFBR-734xxMZ-xxx): December 4, 2023 
 
Broadcom announces the obsolescence of the following OSD products for the general market.  

Parts Affected:  
 
Product Description Broadcom Part Number 
SFP 1G SX AFBR-5718xPZ-xxx 
SFP+ 10G SR AFBR-710xSMZ-xxx 
SFP28 25G SR AFBR-734xxMZ-xxx 
SFP28 25G SR AFBR-735xxMZ-xxx 
SFP28 25G LR AFCT-725SMZ-xxx 
QSFP28 40G BiDi AFBR-79EBxZ-xxx 
QSFP28 100G BiDi AFBR-89BxDZ-xxx 
QSFP28 100G xSR4 AFBR-89CxHZ-xxx 
QSFP28 128G xSW4 AFBR-89FxDZ-xxx 

 
Description and Extent of Change:  
Announce product obsolescence. The products listed have reached end of life. 
 
Reasons for Change:  
These part numbers have approached the end of life. As a result, Broadcom has to announce 
the obsolescence for this product. 

Effective Date of Change:  
The key milestones are:  

End-of-Life Notification Date: November 30, 2023 

Last Time Buy Date:  May 31, 2024 

 Last Time Ship Date: November 30, 2024 

Please note that orders will be accepted on a non-cancellable, non-returnable (NCNR) basis 
only. Broadcom reserves the right to limit last time buy quantities based on capacity and 
material availability. 
 
Recommended Actions to be taken by Customer: 
 
If you have any questions about this obsolescence, please contact your Broadcom Field Sales 
Engineer or Contact Center (https://www.broadcom.com/company/contact) for any questions or 
support requirements. 
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